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Good Morning,
 
IMD Staff has built a survey to determine procurement needs for our transit agencies.  This survey is
designed to capture your input so that IMD can determine what statewide contracts we should
pursue and details we should include in our solicitations.  While no questions are required, the more
details available, the better we can help your agency obtain what you need.  This survey will be open

until close of business Friday May 24th.  Please click on the link below:
 
IMD Procurement Survey (2024)
 
 
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
 
Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
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